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MATTER 24-00339 - In the Matter of EV Technical Standards 
Working Group. 

 
 

NOTICE SOLICITING COMMENTS 
 

(Issued December 31, 2024) 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that comments are requested on the 

Modified Proposal for Streamlined Vehicle to Grid (V1G) Queue 

Management in Electric Vehicle Make-Ready Program and Other 

Programs - Amendment 1 (Modified Proposal) that was filed by 

Department of Public Service staff on December 17, 2024, in this 

proceeding and in Case 18-E-0138.  Initial comments should be 

submitted by January 16, 2025, and reply comments should be 

submitted by February 3, 2025.  All comments should refer to 

Matter 24-00339.   

Comments must be submitted by e-filing through the 

Department’s Document and Matter Management system (DMM).1  Those 

unable to file electronically may mail their comments to the 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary to the New York State 

Public Service Commission, Three Empire State Plaza, Albany, New 

York, 12223-1350.2  All comments submitted to the Secretary will 

be posted on the Department’s website and become part of the 

record in Matter 24-00339. 

Information and instructions related to subscribing to 

the service list or otherwise monitoring the status of the 

 

1 For DMM Login, please go to: https://dps.ny.gov/dmm-login-
document-and-matter-management-system.  For DMM Help: 
Electronic Filing Registration Instruction, please go to: 
https://dps.ny.gov/dmm-help-electronic-filing-registration-
instructions. 

2  Filing electronically is strongly encouraged.  
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MATTER 24-00339 
 
 

2 

above-captioned proceeding is available on the Department of 

Public Service’s website (go to www.dps.ny.gov, click on “File 

Search” (located under the heading “Commission Files”), enter 

the matter number in the box labeled “Search by Case Number,” 

and then click on the “Subscribe to Service List” button in the 

upper right hand corner of the page). 

Questions may be directed to EVSE@dps.ny.gov or 

Zachary.Archibald@dps.ny.gov. 

 
 

        
(SIGNED) MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS 

Secretary 
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